NG WORD

CANADIAN REFORMED CHURCH

Dear Synod Members,

The General Synod Financials have been prepared by Emmanuel Canadian Reformed Church of

Guelph.

By direction of the consistory of Living Word Canadian Reformed Church of Guelph, Shannon

Jager and Jane Harlaar, members of Living Word’s Finance Committee, have been asked to

review these financials.

From our audit, we have found that the books appear to be in good order and that, to the best

of our knowledge, Emmanuel has met the guidelines as laid out in the Acts of GS Guelph-

Emmanuel 2022-Draft 2.

Regards,

Jane Harlaar Shannon Jager

LW Finance Treasurer LW Finance Bookkeeper
October 30, 2022 October 30, 2022
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